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City of Palmer receives $500,000 fully forgiven loan to plan for the rehabilitation 
and improvement of the headworks building 

The Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation (ADEC) awarded a $500,000 loan with 100% loan 
forgiveness to the City of Palmer for planning and design of needed improvements for the wastewater 
headworks building. This fully subsidized loan 
offers the City a valuable opportunity to plan 
and design a needed improvement to safely 
treat wastewater. 

ADEC is authorized by state law to issue loans 
to borrowers for eligible water system 
infrastructure projects. Administration of the 
loan is through the ADEC State Revolving Fund 
Program under the authority of the Alaska 
Clean Water Fund. 

The Alaska Clean Water Fund is capitalized 
annually by a grant from the Environmental 
Protection Agency. The Clean Water State 
Revolving Fund programs operate around the 
country to provide states and communities with the resources necessary to maintain and improve the 
infrastructure that protects our valuable water resources nationwide.  

For more information, contact the SRF Program at dec.srfprogram@alaska.gov. 
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